
 

 

Dear Licensing,                                                                                       13/2/23 
 

Eassa has asked me to contact you reference the aforementioned vehicles. He would like to apply for 
a yearly extension to the committee. 
 
The reason for the application to the committee is he is not inclined to buy a new vehicle and take a 
loan at age 72. He wants to continue his school contract as long as he is medically fit to do so. He 
maintains his vehicles to a high level and therefore is happier with the vehicles he has purchased 
from brand new rather than buy a cheap car he doesn’t have any history with. 
 
Very best wishes  
Denise and Eassa 


